Newtown Board of Education
3 Pecks Lane
Newtown, CT 06470

May 30, 2018

Town Clerk’s Office:

Please note that the June 19 Board of Education meeting will not be held on that date.
It has been rescheduled as a special meeting on June 20 and will be held in the Reed
Intermediate School library at 7:30 p.m.

Thank you.

Kathy June




